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Further to your information request FOI/EIR 23/24-310, please find your question and our response 
below. 
 

Request:  
I am making this request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  

(a) The number of Afghan citizens who entered the UK under ACRS or ARAP are living within your 
district within Government funded bridging accommodation.  

(b) The number of Afghan citizens in your district who entered the UK under ACRS or ARAP have 
declared themselves as homeless.  

I would be grateful if you could provide this information on a month-by-month basis from August 2020 to 
date. If this breakdown will incur too high costs, then please provide broken down by quarter. 
In addition, please provide the following:  

(c) What plans are in place to respond to homelessness amongst this cohort, including the use of 
bridging accommodation. 

 
Response:  

Please note: East Cambridgeshire District Council have not housed any Afghans, although 
Cambridgeshire County Council may have, and may have used accommodation in our area. 
 
 
This concludes your request FOI/EIR 23/24-310. 
 
If information has been refused, please treat this as a Refusal Notice for the purposes of the Act.  
 
If you disagree with our decision or are otherwise unhappy with how we have dealt with your request in 
the first instance you may approach foi@eastcambs.gov.uk and request a review. A request for review 
must be made in no more than 40 working days from the date of this email. 
 
Should you remain dissatisfied with the outcome you have a right under s50 of the Freedom of 
Information Act to appeal against the decision by contacting the Information Commissioner, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow SK9 5AF. 


